
Trade Group Letter Calling for Lois Starkey's Dismissal  

In this Nov. 16, 2017 letter, a lawyer for the Manufacturing Housing Institute called on Housing 

and Urban Development officials to terminate Lois Starkey's employment at the department 

based on the grounds that she had a conflict of interest. 
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